
May 19, 2024 

 

Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, thank 
you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider 
Protection Act, 

 

You must protect the people you have been elected to represent. Ohioans do NOT want our 
health (or any other) freedom handed to the W.H.O.! 

The very foundation of our state and nation is at stake!  The wrong vote will undermine everything 
we stand for and so many have given their lives for.  

I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kerry Gleich 


